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NARI OF MADISON EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR EARNS  
CERTIFIED NONPROFIT ACCOUNTING PROFESSIONAL CERTIFICATION 

  
Madison, WI (June 15, 2016) — Kathy Raab CAE of NARI of Madison, Inc. has successfully completed the requirements 
for the CNAP certification.  The Certified Nonprofit Accounting Professional (CNAP) is designed to set a standard of 
accounting excellence in the not-for-profit sector through comprehensive qualification, training and examination. 
 
Developed by the Nonprofit CPAs Alliance and sponsored by Wegner CPAs, this certification program is designed 
specifically for any professional charged with the financial management of a not-for-profit organization, including non-
CPAs. The curriculum of this intensive program includes basic and intermediate accounting, as well as in-depth training 
on more advanced topics such as internal controls, current tax issues, IRS audits, lobbying, technology, and budgeting. 

  
### 

  
About NARI: The National Association of the Remodeling Industry (NARI) is the premier association of 
remodeling professionals and industry experts dedicated to advancing the professionalism of the remodeling 
industry and educating the public on the benefits of using a qualified professional. NARI has 6,000 member 
contractors, suppliers and service providers and 52 chapters across the U.S. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


